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Monitoring Variance Request
The Standard Steel Companies, Inc
February 6, 2024


The Standard Steel Companies, Inc has conducted the required visual monitoring.
We have not been able to test site 001(map attached) due to lack of discharge.  We had Maul Foster
come out and train in October and he was unable to gather a sample.  We have a photo 
attached.  We also have two photos in December when we took another sample which 
shows no discharge.  Our Permit Manager, Melanie Roy was also onsite January 31, 2024
and observed that the site did not have discharge.  We had experienced a large amount of
rainfall prior to the 31st.
Standard Steel should enter "No Discharge"  for the tests conducted with a photo attached.
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